
NCC-035387-18 - Winning Tender for Managed Service Provider for Temporary Agency Workers 
 
 
Dear Nottinghamshire County Council, 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide me with a copy of the winning tender 
for the Managed Service Provider for Temporary Agency Workers. I believe it was awarded to Reed 
Specialist Recruitment Ltd. 
 
If any of the documents requested contain any commercially sensitive information, or any other 
information that is permitted to be withheld under the FOI Act, kindly redact such information (and 
only such information) and release the remainder of the documents. If you do redact any 
information, please provide a redaction table listing the redactions and the reason for them. I 
reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any information or to charge excessive fees. 
 
I would prefer to receive the information electronically. 
 
If you require any clarification, I expect you to contact me under your section 16 duty to provide 
advice and assistance if you find any aspect of this FOI request problematic. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this request, and I look forward to receiving the information in the 
near future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your Freedom of information request. 
 
We direct awarded the current contract for this through ESPO framework MStar2. 
https://www.espo.org/Frameworks/People-Professional-Services/Managed-Services-for-Temporary-
Agency-Resource-(MS 
 
Therefore you will need to contact ESPO for a copy of Reeds bid. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
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